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FOR SECURITY REASONS, PLEASE DO NOT FORWARD ORPOST THISLETTER WITHOUT OUR PERMISSION.

"I am the Lord; that is my Name! I will not give my glory to another or my praise to idols.”
Isaiah 42.8

November 14, 2009

Dear Praying Friends;

We have just returned from East Asia and our hearts are filled with praise and thanksgiving to our
Mighty God! He is so faithful and all sufficient. Our hearts are feeling torn because we left a part
of ourselves with those dear believers. Yet there is a new faith and warmth in our hearts which we
have brought home with us from having been around our precious brothers and sisters there. Before
we adjourned each meeting, we would quote the Lords prayer together (them in their language and us
in English). We would sing the same hymns (them in their language and us in English). It is truly a
foretaste of our future worship in heaven. We will always carry with us their smiles, tears, and
faith even without knowing many of their names.

We started out sharing the Gospel with three different groups in three locations. There were three
conversions for salvation and one for baptism but many seeds of the Gospel were sown. Please pray
right now that those seeds will bring forth fruit for our Lord Jesus Christ.

We felt your prayers so many ftimes. One particular fime was when we were at the gate waiting for
our plane and the sign read a different city than where we knew we were going. It fook quite a
process and three different sources before we got it straight. Also, one time we were crossing a
busy street at night and the traffic was so bad that we got across one lane and waited in the middle
of traffic at least 5 minutes before the other lane cleared enough to cross. Deanna stepped out in
front of a bicycle that just barely missed her. We were in several traffic jams but no accidents,
sometimes traveling inches from cars on both sides.



We were well the whole trip with no bronchitis or back problems. Duane had light flashes in his eyes
before we left but they went away.

BIBLE DISTRIBUTION

The Lord led us to purchase the Bibles in a different way than last year. They were a little more
expensive but all are whole Bibles and some Study Bibles. We were able o purchase 3600 which
were distributed in the three different locations where we worked. When we told this one man
about the Bibles, he said, "Just this week the believers were asking where we could get some Bibles
because they were really needed there". God is always right on time. Praise His Name! It wasanew
experience working out how to deliver them without causing suspicion so please pray for that even
now.

BIBLE TEACHING

Altogether we taught around 32 hours in three different locations. The translations and copies were
ready for us when we arrived. The leaders and pastors were so grateful for the printed material so
they could teach it later. Inthe three evening group which was the same as we had last time, there
were around 60 attending. The second night we arrived we had a few anxious minutes as there was a
police car parked just outside the gate enftrance where we were to meet so we walked right on by and
had a coke in a small restaurant nearby. Later it was safe. One special testimony was from a young
woman who ran up to us saying in English, "I m changed! Im changed!" The rest of her testimony was
in her language but the interpreter shared this—"she said that when she came last year she was
having so many family problems with her husband and her mother-in-law but she began obeying the
teaching and her whole life changed. Because of the drastic change in her life, her mother-in-law was
even coming to the feachings this year." Gods Word does change lives and we give Him all the glory!



The second meeting was with only church pastors and leaders.

They were so attentive and excited. We taught two days all day including some discussion and
sharing times. The Lord provided excellent interpreters, one of those was the one who translated the
teaching material. They are already planning on our coming back next year to teach more. There
were around 15 different churches represented at these meetings.

The third meeting was with some of the leaders from last year but many new pastors and leaders
from 10 different churches in this area. It was a special blessing to see and visit with the ones from
last year. Some of the new leaders were full time ministry workers with students. They were so
eager to learn and took lots of notes. We are so grateful for the privilege of teaching His Word.
Psalm 92. 14-15LB has become a precious promise to us. “"Even in old age they will still produce fruit
and be vital and green. This honors the Lord, and exhibits His faithful care. He is my shelter. There
is nothing but goodness in Him!”

Our four day personal vacation (not on ministry provision) which we purposely took because we
were, "tourists”, was restful and beautiful.
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JUST PRAISE THE LORD!
Psm. 34.1b "His praise will always be on my lips.”
> Praise God for His goodness and all sufficiency for the ministry in East Asia—II Cor. 9.8

> Praise God for the new believers who trusted Christ. Luke 15.10b
"There is rejoicing in the presence of the angels of God over one sinner who repents.”

> Praise God for the many seeds of the gospel sown. I Cor. 3.6-7

> Praise God for the ongoing ripple effect of the 32 hours of Bible teaching. Isaiah 55.11 "so
is my Word that goes out from my mouth: It will not return to me empty, but will
accomplish what I desire and achieve the purpose for which I sent it.”

> Praise God for His Divine protection and health. Isa. 54.17

> Praise God for Jesus without whose redeeming power we have nothing to share. Col. 1.18b
"so that in everything He might have the supremacy.”

> Praise God for your privilege of being a part of the eternal working of our Almighty Father
in East Asia. IT Cor. 9. 12-13

» Praise God for 3600 Bibles now being distributed in East Asia and for the continued
eternal effect they will have in many lives. Jer. 15.16

> Praise God for the plans already under way for extended ministry opportunities in East
Asia for 2010.

WHATS NEXT FOR MINTOR MINISTRY?

Already we are planning and preparing for an extensive work in Kenya and Uganda, coming up
in February, March, and into April. The Lord has led us in a unique way for the teaching of this
fourth set of Bible seminars and we will share more as they unfold. Please pray for the Lords
provision in various ways because this will be the longest, most extensive and expensive mission we
have attempted yet. The need for Bibles is so great in these outer areas. Because of the cost  of
airfare, we feel we should work both countries while we are in Africa. If theLord leadsyoutobea
part of this with your end of the year giving, that would be an eternal investment with great returns.

Just before we left in October, we had two dear prayer partners claim their mansions in heaven,
Wilma Deel and Bill Willard. We thank God for how they impacted our lives and ministry. Please
pray for their families.

"Come before Him with thankful hearts. Let us sing Him psalms of praise. For the Lord is a great
God, the great King of all gods.” Psalm 95. 2-3

Grateful Servants,

Deanna and Duane Hunt
MINISTRY IN THE OUTER REGIONS



